
 

                                                                                                                                  MASS TIMES 

           Saturday, Vigil Mass    6:00 pm 

                                                                                    Sunday, Family Mass   10:00 am 

                                                                                                 Student’s Mass   5:00 pm 

                                                                                                             03rd September 2017  
 

ST   CARTHAGE’S   NEWSLETTER 

 

   Presbytery & Parish Centre Address:                  Church Address:  
  

  30 Bayles Street, Parkville, 3052.                            123 Royal Parade, Parkville, 3052 
  
  Telephone: (03) 9347 2493                                    Email: stcarthages@bigpond.com 

                Web: www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au 
 

mailto:stcarthages@bigpond.com
http://www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au/


This Saturday Night 02nd September: 
      Patrick Lawrence will play our heritage 

pipe organ at the 6pm Vigil Mass. 

Hannah Rundle will play trumpet. 
 

This Sunday Evening 03rd September: 
           Elizabeth Anderson will play harpsichord 

at the 5pm Student Mass.  
 

 

Next Sunday Evening 10th September: 
           St Carthage’s Music Group will lead 

the singing at the 5pm Student Mass.    

 

On Sunday Evening 17th September: 
           The Australian Chamber Choir returns 

to St Carthage’s 5pm Student Mass.   

 



 

Did you know? 
❖ Priests generally retire at 75 years according to Canon (Church) Law 

❖ 81 Melbourne priests are currently retired 

❖ They have ministered in most Melbourne Parishes 

❖ 2 retired priests are aged in their 90s 

❖ 55 retired priests are aged in their 80s 

❖ 24 retired priests are aged between 75-80 

❖ 1 retired priest aged under 65 has retired due to ill health 

❖ The retirement Foundation meets their needs. Retired priests have served us 

well. Most have served 50 years in parish ministry before retiring  

(at age 75). 

❖ They are grateful for your support now and in the future. 

❖ There will be an average of 6 retirements per year for the next six years. 

❖ Donations of $2 or more are tax deductible. 

❖ Receipts are issued early July for donations of $5 or more. 

 

Since last August the following retired priests who were 

supported by the Foundation have died:  

Frs John Aldag, Paul Maher, Jim Kierce, Joe McMahon and 

Patrick Creed (Ireland). May they rest in the caring peace of 

the Lord. Sean O’Connell died last December just a couple 

of weeks before he was due to retire. And since the last 

Father’s Day the following priests have joined the list of the 

retired:  

Frs Bren Dillon, Brian Glasheen, John O’Reilly, Barry 

Tobin and Ian Waters. 

 



 



 



Attention Next Sunday is enrolment Sunday 

Enrolment weekend 

Will be at all Masses next weekend  

Saturday 9th September – Sunday 10th September. 

A brief session will occur at the conclusion of all 

Masses, where enrolment forms and preparation 

forms will be distributed. 

Preparation Weekend 

Will occur at the  

10am Mass on Sunday 17th September. 

Practical directions will be given for the 

confirmation Masses the following weekend. 

Confirmation Weekend 

Bishop Hilton Deakin will celebrate  

The Sacrament of Confirmation on  

Friday 22nd September at 7:30pm.  

Then again on Sunday 24th September at 11:15am.  

Families will choose what confirmation Mass suits 

them at the time of enrolment. 

 

 



 

When: Tuesday 19th September 10am 

Where: 30 Bayles Street, Parkville 

Book: Last Painting of Sara de Vos 

Author: Dominic Smith  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enquiries: Carolyn 0401 732 415 

New readers always welcome! 



 

At this week's 10 am Mass (3rd Sept) Guest speaker 

Annie Cantwell-Bartl  

psychologist, will speak on Grief and its roots in Love. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

At last week’s 10 am Mass parishioner John May - a 
renowned Ecumenist - read to us the key prayers of our 
brother Muslims (the Shahada, or declaration of faith in 
Allah, found at the very start of the Koran), then the Jews 
(the all-important Shema from Deuteronomy, a twice-daily 
prayer), and then Christianity's Our Father.   

  
Muslim and Jewish children are 
taught these prayers from their 
infancy.  In seeing the striking 
identity between the recognition 
by all of us that there is but one 
God, and that our fundamental 
prayers are so similar, why do 
differences, rancour and division 
persist? 

 


